

SUPERINTENDENT HIGHLIGHTS

SUPERINTENDENT'S TRIBUTE



Lia Dodge Student Support Worker Bayview Elementary



Indigenous Heritage Month





Blanketing with Honour

Peter Henderson Bryce Ally Award



Pride Month Throughout the District









Recognizing & Celebrating









Digital Device Usage

"...I believe that the much safer and productive learning environment will be quite beneficial for the students."

"Bravo! I applauded this move by the Board."

"...[I] just wanted to say thank you and a big exhale on behalf of many families."

"As a parent of three, I couldn't be more supportive of this! Thank you!"

"Best news ever thank you."

Graduations!







Last Board Meeting of the 2023/2024 School Year

